Derrickson, Scott A

From: Reyn Akiu <reynakiu@hawaii.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 3:42 PM
To: DBEDT LUC

Cc: rsato@hhf.com

Subject: Tita Akiu- statement

Aloha,

The project provides a unique opportunity to support the native Hawaiian community, to support a living culture and
cultural practices.

Mahalo



